ACS Secretary-General Meets with Serbia's State Secretary to Discuss Cooperation and
Upcoming Summit

Antalya, Turkiye - April 12, 2025 - Association of Caribbean States (ACS) Secretary-General,
Noemi Espinoza Madrid, met with the State Secretary of Serbia’s Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Nikola
Stojanovic, on the sidelines of the Antalya Diplomacy Forum in Tiirkiye. The meeting focused on
strengthening the existing cooperation and friendship between Serbia and the ACS.

Key topics discussed included:

e Serbia's Participation in the ACS Summit: The Secretary-General and the State Secretary
discussed Serbia's participation in the upcoming Greater Caribbean Summit, scheduled to take
place in Colombia from May 27-30, 2025.

e ACS Strategic Plan: Secretary-General Espinoza Madrid updated the the State Secretary on
the progress of the ACS strategic plan, which is financially supported by Serbia.

e Invitation to Belgrade Expo 2027: The State Secretary extended an invitation to the ACS to
participate in the exposition that Serbia will host in Belgrade in 2027.

This meeting underscores the commitment of both the ACS and Serbia to fostering stronger ties and
exploring opportunities for collaboration in the Greater Caribbean region.



